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	PLAY IT SAFE IN THE SUN!
At Azalea Park Learning Center, we want to protect your children from the sun all year long.  The following tips give us some ideas on how we can do just that:
· Get a hat:  Look for a wide brim hat that you can leave at the school for outdoor play time.  Don’t forget to put your child’s name on the hat
· Cover ‘em up:  Use sunscreen with at least SPF 15 and UVA/UVB protection.  Please apply in the morning before drop-off.
· Hide and Seek:  UV rays are strongest and most harmful during midday.  We will plan our outdoor play time early and late in the day.  When outdoors, we will encourage children to play under our shade cover and trees.

  
Dear Families:

April is Child Abuse Prevention Month.  Please bring a pinwheel as a symbol of our support for this cause.

This month we will be focusing on all aspects of the Spring season.  We have ordered butterfly kits for each classroom.  The children will enjoy learning how these tiny caterpillars grow into beautiful butterflies.

We will be celebrating Earth Day on April 22nd by planting seeds in our garden.  Please join us for this event when you pick up your child.   

Take your children to Lake Eola, where they can see the swans and ducks, along with many baby cygnets and ducklings proudly following their parents around the lake!  
 
Read below for information on how we can start preventing sun damage in childhood. 

Happy  Spring!
The Administration Team


	April 2nd 
	Picture Day

	April 3rd 
	Family Literacy Night

	April 18th 
	Egg Hunt

	April 22nd 
	Earth Day
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